
 
 

 

August 13, 2024 

 

 

                                     Micro Surfacing Notice  
 

 

Cumberland Township has contracted with Stewart & Tate of York PA to Micro Surface the 

following roads and streets, Bittern Dr., Woodhaven Dr.,Waxwing Ln., Bobolink Dr., Herrs Ridge Rd.  

(between Old Mill Rd.& Fairplay Rd.), and Fairplay Rd. 

Prep work for this project will begin Friday 8/16/2024, with the Micro-Surfacing starting 

Monday 8/19/2024 and continuing weather permitting until the project is complete. 

There will be NO PARKING on the street starting Monday 8/19/2024 until completion of the 

project. Please expect delays during the work hours of 7am and 7pm. Please use caution while 

driving on the newly laid surfaces.   

Workers will be distributing door hangers with additional information during the prep work on 

8/16/2024. 

 

 

If there any questions or concerns feel free to contact Chris Walter @ 717-334-6485 ext. 300 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


